
 

 

Minutes of the Feather Sound Community Services District, Inc.  

Board of Directors Meeting  

Date: March 30, 2022 

Location: Zoom meeting 

Board Attendance: Anne Pollack, Kevin Chambers, Marshall Deason, Mike Ludwig 

Not in Attendance: Rob Copenhaver 

Public: Susanne Hebert 

Call to Order: Treasurer, Kevin Chambers, called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM. 

Secretary’s Report – A motion was made and carried to approve the minutes from the February 17, 
2022 (Marshall/Mike). 

Treasurer’s Report – Kevin presented the Treasurer’s Report. A payment for the dog park was made.  
The second payment for the basketball court lighting was paid.  

A motion was made and carried to approve the Treasurer’s report (Marshall/Anne). 

Landscaping 

The front entrance sign is complete. Rob was not available to give an update on the electric.  

Basketball Court lighting is complete. Mike will go out and adjust the timer on the lights so that they 
turn off at 9pm.  

Mark Gould with Tazen Landscaping presented his proposal for replacing and refreshing the median 
landscaping as part of his landscaping work.  The board discussed the proposal and the trees that he was 
proposing.  His budget was proposed, and the board thought the pricing was reasonable.  

 

Calvin introduced himself - Public works  background 

Mosquitos – county’s response to any problem is they treat the high problem areas; do traps to see If 
there actually is a problem 

Once you call, they will do testing and look around yards, 85% of homes, can identify where mosquito 
larvae are coming from 

Will come out and do additional treatment, want an address 



 

 

County will treat areas – can call county – Calvin will provide number for minutes 

 

 

 

 

Next Meeting: April 27, 2022 at 6pm, by zoom.   

ADJOURN: The meeting was adjourned at 6:50 pm. 

 


